
From the Secretary of State for Health 

a 

• - 

Richmond House 
79 Whitehall 
London 
SW1A 2NS 

Tel: 020 7210 3000 

LTLiJii 

I would therefore like to reassure you that we are working as quickly as possible to finalise 
the legal and administrative arrangements for the scheme and this is being done with the 
full co-operation of officials in the DA's. 
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